SBB

Samhblisbyggnadabolaget

Invitation to presentation of SBB’s year-end report 2020

Samhallsbyggnadsbolaget i Norden AB (publ) (“SBB”) will publish its year-end report for 2020 on 23 February 2021 at 08:00
CET. SBB’s CEO llija Batljan will present the results on the same day at 10:00 CET via conference call and webcast.

The presentation will be held in English and will be concluded with a Q&A session. Questions can be asked on the conference call
or in written form through the webcast. No pre-registration is needed.

The report will be available at: https://corporate.sbbnorden.se/en/reports-and-presentations/

Webcast link: https://tv.streamfabriken.com/samhallsbyggnadsbolaget-g4-2020

To participate via telephone please dial-in on the numbers below.

SE: +46 8 5055 8373
NO: +47 2396 3688
UK: +44 3333 009 262
US: +1 833 249 8407

After the presentation a recording of the webcast will be available on the webcast link.

For further information, please contact:
Marika Dimming, Investor Relations, ir@sbbnorden.se

Samhallsbyggnadsbolaget i Norden AB (publ) (SBB) is the Nordic region’s leading property company in social infrastructure.
The Company’s strategy is to long term own and manage social infrastructure properties in the Nordics and rent requlated
residential properties in Sweden, and to actively work with property development. Through SBB’s commitment and
engagement in community participation and social responsibility, municipalities and other stakeholders find the Company an
attractive long-term partner. The Company’s series B shares (ticker SBB B) and D shares (ticker SBB D) are listed on Nasdaq
Stockholm, Large Cap. The Company’s preference shares (ticker SBB PREF) are listed on Nasdaq First North Premier
Growth Market. Certified Adviser is Erik Penser Bank (contact: certifiedadvisen@penser.se / +46 84638300). Further
information about SBB is available at wawsbbnorden.se.




